
PAY $0 
FOR SPECIALTY MEDICATIONS 
WITH NEW BENEFIT

The Iron Workers District Council of Southern 

Ohio & Vicinity Benefit Trust is pleased to introduce the 

PrudentRx Copay Program. Effective August 1, 2021, 
you will pay $0 for covered specialty medications when 
you enroll in the program and fill the prescription at 
CVS Specialty® Pharmacy. 

This new partnership with PrudentRx saves you and the Benefit Trust money. There are over 

400 specialty medications available today, and that number is rapidly growing. Because specialty 

medications typically cost hundreds and sometimes thousands of dollars each month, the Trust’s 

long-term sustainability requires that we manage these costs. Currently less than 1% of plan 

participants take specialty medications; however, the cost of these medications make up 

almost half of the total prescription drug expense.

PrudentRx works with you if you’re 
prescribed a specialty medication.
As part of the Trust’s prescription plan with CVS 
Caremark, the PrudentRx Copay Program works 
with you and drug manufacturers to get copay card 
assistance for any specialty medications that are 
included on our Plan’s Exclusive Specialty Drug List.* 
Once the program confirms that the manufacturer 
of your medication offers copay card assistance, 
the program manages enrollment and renewal 
for the copay cards on your behalf. Even if there 
is no copay card program for your medication, you, 
as a program participant, still pay nothing out of 
pocket to fill your prescription.

It’s easy to enroll.
CVS Pharmacy has already provided your information 
to PrudentRx. If you take a specialty medication, and 
you have not been contacted by PrudentRx before 
August 1, you need to complete your enrollment by 
calling 800-578-4403, Monday through Friday, from 
8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. ET. Even if you already have a 
copay card or know that your medication does not have 
a copay card available, it’s still important to speak with 
a PrudentRx Advocate.

A PrudentRx Advocate will also attempt to reach you 
by phone to confirm your enrollment. If you receive a 
message from PrudentRx, it’s very important that 
you return the call.

* If the specialty drug you take is not included on the Exclusive Specialty Drug List, you will continue to pay a $60 copay. 

If you don’t take a specialty medication 
today, there’s no need to call.
If you are later prescribed a specialty medication, 
you’ll be reminded to call PrudentRx at that time.



Iron Workers District Council of 
Southern Ohio & Vicinity Benefit Trust 
1470 Worldwide Place 
Vandalia, OH 45377

Act now to pay $0 out of pocket 
for your specialty medications.

Don’t miss out 
on these savings.
You will be responsible for 30% of 
the cost of your specialty medication, 
if you:

• Do not speak with a PrudentRx 
Advocate,

• Choose to opt out of the program, or

• Don’t enroll in the copay 
assistance program required 
by the manufacturer.

If you and/or your covered dependents 
take a specialty medication, complete 
your enrollment today.

Questions?
Call PrudentRx at 800-578-4403, 
Monday–Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. ET.
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